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Friday 6th June 2025 

 

Mufti Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to let you know that we will be holding a Mufti Day on Friday 20th June 2025. 

 

On this day, children are invited to come to school in their own clothes instead of school uniform. In return, we 

kindly ask that each child brings in one unopened, unused item such as: 

 

• Toiletries 

• Small toys or games 

• Sweets or chocolates (sealed and in date) 

• Packets of biscuits or snacks 

• Cans of soft drink or juice 

• Bath bombs or bubble bath 

• Hand creams or lotions 

• Scented candles 

• Stationery sets 

• Puzzle books or colouring books 

• Craft kits 

• Small home décor items (e.g. photo frames) 

• Unopened gift sets 

 

These generous donations will help us stock our upcoming Summer Fayre and create a fantastic hamper for our 

raffle. Your support will make a big difference in helping us raise funds and ensure a fun and successful event 

for everyone. 

 

Thank you very much in advance for your kindness and contributions! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy 

  

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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